
In support of SB633/HB906, Scam PACs 

As a constituent, I favor this potential legislation because we deserve truth and justice as the American 

way. Liars should have no place in our political system, and that includes raising money, raising 

awareness for a “cause,” and disguising their aims, officers, and so on. 

Voters and residents deserve better than being preyed on, and it shouldn’t take legislation to suppress 

bad actors. But here we are, so I support this bill to help ensure that we can keep bad actors out of the 

process and go after any who get through. 

Ellen Ryan  

Rockville, MD 
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